
Tuesday, May 29, 2012 

Victor, 

 

Thank you so much for helping us with Bindi.  What a difference we saw in Bindi's 

behavior after just one week of training!  At 6 months, she certainly wasn't too young for 

obedience training.  I'm glad we didn't wait.  

It's really amazing that our 8 year old son Aaron was able to be the main trainer for our 

dog and got such excellent results.  You trained Aaron, so he could train Bindi.  He did 

all five sessions and the daily walking and training too, and of course, lots of playing.   

Thanks also for helping us tame her "dominant female" attitude.  She is a much better 

family dog now. 

 

 Regards, 

 Kris H. 


